
 
 

 

 INFORMATION 
July 28, 2023 

 

Low water surcharge from 28.07.2023 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen. 

 

The water level in Duisburg-Ruhrort on July 28, 2023 at 5:00 am was 2.79 m. 

 

Therefore, the low water surcharge for full containers is not applicable for shipping’s from  

July 28, 2023. 

 

Below you have an overview to the water levels starting from July 21, 2023: 

Date 
Measuring-point 

Duisburg Ruhrort 

Surcharge per full 

20‘ 40‘ 

21.07.2023 2.70 m – 2.51 m € 20.00 € 30.00 

22.07.2023 – 27.07.2023 2.50 m – 2.26 m € 35.00 € 55.00 

 

We keep you informed about any changes. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your customer service 

representative. 

Your HGK LOGISTICS AND INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 


